Dale Holder

From: almond <almond@zsd.co.za>

Sent: 03 May 2020 01:09 PM

To: Dale Holder

Subject: Re: Hotazel Solar Amendment - Palaeontology Impacts.
Dear Dale,

Given the simlarity in the geology underlying the authorised and the proposed new footprints, the desktop-based
palaeontological heritage assessments for both layouts would be the same. The conclusions and recommendations
reached in the 2018 study would appy equally to the proposed new project footprint.

Regards,
Dr John E. Almond

NAtura Viva cc
021 462 3622

On 2020-05-03 10:27, Dale Holder wrote:

> HiJohn

>

> | hope you are well.

>

>In 2018, you prepared the attached desktop for the Hotazel Solar
> Project.

>

> We are in the process of amending the EA, to change the project

> footprint slightly as depicted in the image below.

>

> |n the above image, the authorised footprint (that you previously

> considered) is the black hatched polygon, while the proposed amended
> footprint is the orange polygon.

>

> Could you kindly advise whether or not your previous findings would
> still be applicable to the proposed change of footprint position?.

>

> Kind Regards,
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